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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Truck yards on Albion Vaughan Road
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:33:25 AM

 
From: Mag Boganda  
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 8:58 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Truck yards on Albion Vaughan Road

 

 
To whom it may concern,
 
We are concerned with the development of illegal truck yards on Albion Vaughan Road.
We recently noticed at least 3 new truck yard developments that will represent a huge
safety issue for the residents of Bolton South Hill community and surrounding areas.
This portion of the road between  the train track and King Road should not welcome truck
yards, we expect the city of Vaughan to weight in to help ban these illegal truck yards.
 
I'm looking forward to hearing from you on this major concern.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mag Boganda

mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca
mailto:John.Britto@vaughan.ca
brittoj
CW(1)




